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LD 1567
Good Morning Senator, Hickman, Representative Supica, and distinguished members 
of the joint committee on Veteran and Legal Affairs. My name is Kimber Duncan and
I live in Lisbon Falls. I am the general manager of a small medical cultivator that was 
formerly in adult-use.  
This is an additional submission from my original testimony so I can add a couple of 
points that I may have said in my zoom but did not include in writing yet. 
First, I mentioned the medical market in my original written submission. I know this 
bill is for adult-use, but what I should have said is that people buy cannabis 
medicinally in the adult-use market (e.g. many gun owners) and that should be 
considered since irradiating cannabis affects medicinal properties in cannabis as well 
as potency and flavor. 
 
Second, customers in adult-use cannot buy their product “deli-style” where they have 
an opportunity to smell and see the product without its packaging before purchase.  
This information on the label would help them make a more informed purchase. 
Thank you,
Kimber Duncan
kimber.s.duncan@gmail.com
651-529-4361


